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Transmission Gully marks one year of being
open
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As well as the journeys, Waka Kotahi said 8760 hours of continuous monitoring
has been done by the Transport Operations Centre.

Several items have also been lost, including a car bonnet, a Maserati personalised
number plate and a wheelie bin.

The 27-kilometre route is about 10 minutes quicker than the old highway, now
redesignated State Highway 59.

It had been a long time coming
(https://www.rnz.co.nz/news/national/464297/timeline-transmission-gully-s-103-
year-history) - the idea for Transmission Gully first appeared in the newspaper,
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